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Welcome back to the summer term! Our topic this term is
‘Champions’ which has a Health & Wellbeing and Humanities
focus. We will be learning about the Ancient and Modern
Olympics, exploring the history of the games and looking at
impact of diet and nutrition on athletes. We will be ending our
topic by planning an alternative sports day! 

This term in RSE we will be
covering ‘a loving
relationship’, ‘reproduction
and pregnancy’ and ‘looking
after a baby’. If you would
like more information on this,
please see the RSE section on
our school website.

SwimmingSwimming
The children are enjoying
their swimming lessons so far!
We will continue to go
swimming every Friday
morning so please ensure
your children bring their
swimming kits on these days.
Thank you.

Important InformationImportant Information
As this topic is heavily based
around exercise and fitness,
please ensure that your child

wears suitable footwear
everyday. Continue to wear

uniform as normal.

UniformUniform
Our PE days continue to be on a
Friday. Please ensure your child
brings their PE kit on this day to

change into!
Spelling homework will continue

to be given out on Fridays.
National tests will be taken

during the week beginning 20th
May.


